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Prof. Charles Brainerd Receives Highest
Award in Field of Developmental Psychology

Prof. Charles Brainerd, human development, has been awarded the highest honor in the field of
developmental psychology: the American Psychological Association’s G. Stanley Hall award. He will receive
this award at the APA’s annual convention in August 2019. The G. Stanley Hall award is given to a single
individual who has made “distinguished contributions to developmental psychology, including

contributions in research, student training, and other scholarly endeavors,” according to the APA website.

Read the full article by Emma Rosenbaum, The Cornell Daily Sun.
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